
The goal is to work together to learn ways to deal with 
assigning and grading writing, without adding hours to 
already heavy course and grading requirements. 

For the Think Tank to benefit the disciplines, it is critical 
that the disciplines provide input.    
 
Join the Writing in the Disciplines Think Tank and add 
your expertise to this endeavor. The kick-off meeting is 
planned for Thursday, January 10, 2013, from 11:30 am to 
2:00 pm in Levinson 40. 

A light lunch will be provided, so we need a reservation 
from you. We look forward to hearing from and working 
with all of the disciplines.

For more information or to make 
a reservation, contact:           

Bonnie Suderman           or
Dean of Instruction
Bakersfield College
661-395-4610

Denise Mitchell             
Professor, English                    
Bakersfield College                
661-395-4541            

Have they forgotten everything they learned in 
English classes by the time they get to your courses?

Join the Assessment Committee Writing in the 
Disciplines Think Tank that will work on strategies to 
address this important issue.

Are your students 
poor writers?


